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President Gord welcomed 27 Gyros and one guest to our dinner
meeting. Mike Matei led us in a rousing "Cherrieo". John Pedden
then said the Grace.

Barry Walker reminded us of our Clubs Golf  Scramble next
Wednesday July 14, at the Westhdge Course. Tee off time at lpm.
This  will be  followed  with a Barbeque  at  Bryce  and  Florrie
Van Dusen's. So far we have 30 Golfers and 40 for dinner.
Roger and Barry are still looking for prizes! If you have
something to contribute, please bring it with you.

On  the  health of the  club, Marty Larson  reported that Walter
Yaldmets has a sore knee that developed while golfing` He also
said that Ed Edlund was back home and would welcome a
visit or a phone call.

John Pedden introduced our  guest speaker who tuned out to be
our own Gyro Haig Lewis. Haig is a member of CESO [Canadian
Executive Services Organization] which is a voluntary group of retired
professionals. They have offices in Calgary & Edmonton. There main
purpose is to work with Native, Metis & Inuit people. In 1990 Haig
was recniited to go to Ghana and was there for 6 months, He described
the Ghana people as being very friendly and sociable. He had a
partner with him who handled the job descriptions while IIaig
handled the administration and interviews of the Native workers.
Haig stated that it was a wonderful experience. Geoff Brewer thanked
Haig  on our behalf for his most interesting and informative talk.

Gord Robertson asked Haig to draw a Gyro name for a free lunch.
The first name drawn was Larry Dobson who unfortunately was
absent. The next name he drew was his own!

The next meeting will be on Aug. 3, 1999 at the May fair Golf
Club.

Gyros! Remember District V111 Convention, Prestige Iam,
Cranbrook, B.C. August 5 -8.  1999. It is never to late to Register!
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